
Community partners working together to help our students make good choices 
 

 

 

Hidden In Plain Sight 
Jefferson Township High School 

Thursday, November 2, 2017 
6:30 to 8:00 PM, Upper Classmen Cafeteria. 

1010 Weldon Road, Oak Ridge, NJ 07438 
 

Detecting risky behavior in teenagers may be more 

difficult than parents think. In fact, some of these red 

flags are visible in a child’s room but not immediately 

noticeable. Hidden in Plain Sight is designed to help 

parents of teens recognize unfamiliar hazards that are 

often in plain sight. Prevention specialists and local 

law enforcement guide attendees through the exhibit 

and explain various substance abuse trends, signs, 

symptoms and culture in an effort to raise awareness 

about substance abuse and provide resources for par- 

ents and community members to help keep youth 

healthy and drug-free .***This event is for adults only 

 

Presented by Morris County Prevention is Key  

And sponsored by: 

     

 

 

Do you know 

where to look? 

Discover how alcohol and 

other drugs can be easily 

hidden in a teenager’s 

bedroom 

 

 

Do you know 

what you are 

looking for? 

Become educated on the 

latest substance abuse 

trends, signs, and 

symptoms. 

 

Do you know 

what to do? 

Learn about local 

resources and ways to 

bring awareness to your 

community. 


